**RHI PRESENTS:** 

## THE TELE-FRIEND (INITIATIVE)

Are you interested in meeting new people and connecting with a college student for a <u>mutual</u> learning experience?



Purpose of the program

- Build intergenerational bonds with weekly calls
- Foster meaningful conversations about rural life, computer safety, or anything you'd like!

Socializing can also help decrease feelings of loneliness!

Program is free of cost and voluntary!

## Interested in Signing Up?

- Fill out the paper application form
- Call the Healthy Peninsula office at (207)-374-3257
- Email: Ruralhealthinitiatives@gmail.com
- Scan the QR using a QR scanning app

## **FORM:**

